
PUBLIC NOTICE

FURTHER EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION 
TO PUBLIC INQUIRY INTO POTENTIAL RETAIL SERVICE 

DETERMINATION IN RELATION TO VOICE AND DATA

Due to requests from stakeholders in the industry, the deadline for 
submissions of written comments to the Public Inquiry into Potential 
Retail Service Determination in relation to voice and data is further 
extended from Friday 6th May 2022 to close of business, Friday 3rd 
June 2022. Stakeholders and interested parties are therefore urged 
to take note of the new due date and encouraged to submit written 
comments before the close of business on Friday 3rd June 2022.

Submissions should be delivered to NICTA Head Office and soft 
copies via email to consultationsubmission@nicta.gov.pg.  Copies of 
all submission received will be published on NICTA’s Public Register 
consistent with the requirements on NICTA under subsection 229(3) 
of the National ICT Act, 2009.

Enquires in relation to this matter can be directed to Mr. Polume 
Lume on email: plume@nicta.gov.pg or contact on phone number 303 
3272
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